
 

 

Public Service wage negotiations 2021/22-financial year:  

Outcome of mandates 
 

The PSA presented the final offer from the employer on wage negotiations for the current financial year to 

members to either accept or reject the offer.  

 

The PSA, for the first time, introduced an electronic mandating process by means of the PSA website. 

The closing date for the voting process was 14 July 2021. 

 

The PSA would like to thank members who participated in the mandating process. Despite the response 

being open for improvement, more members this time participated in the voting than through previous 

manual processes.  

 

The PSA, after the voting process closed, started with the extraction and verification of data. The 

information is further submitted to the various PSA Branches. Once this is completed, the vote weights 

will be calculated. Branch Chairperson will be approached on an urgent basis today to assist in 

completing the required mandate confirmation forms. 

 

Members can rest assured that the PSA is following a democratically guided process with the outcome of 

the mandates. The PSA will inform members and the employer of the outcome well before the 21 days 

set for the agreement to be signed, expires. 
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